
Workers’  Compensation
Legislative Alert
Your rights are under attack in Pennsylvania!

On August 6, 2013 House Bill No. 1636 was placed before The
General Assembly of Pennsylvania and is set to be voted on by
the The Pennsylvania House of Representatives. This bill would
allow employers to establish a coordinated care organization
for the treatment of injured workers. If they do so, the
injured  workers  would  be  required  to  treat  with  those
providers for the lifetime of the injury — regardless of your
concerns, needs or the quality of care. This is the insurance
companies’ version of rationed medical care and takes away an
injured worker’s freedom of choice on their medical care. This
is not just a bad bill, it is bad medicine. If you don’t make
your voice heard it might just become the reality of a work
injury in Pennsylvania.

Please contact your state legislator and ask them to vote NO
on HB 1636!

Please  visit  our  website  at
martin.dev.d4creative.com/voteno1636 for a link to find your
state representative or call us at 215-587-8400 and we will
provide you with the name and number of your representative.

Your effort today, along with that of your family and friends,
can help turn legislators against this piece of legislation!
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